Master’s Message to the European Fa Conference Held in Vienna

To the European Fa Conference held in Vienna:

Greetings!

We should make our Fa Conferences grand gatherings in which we summarize what we’ve experienced and learned, find where we fall short, draw on what we have achieved, and establish the righteous thoughts of Dafa disciples. Cherish all of what you’ve done, and on the path ahead may you do even better.

Master is watching you all, and always looks forward to good news from you.

Lastly, I wish the Fa Conference complete success!

Li Hongzhi

June 20, 2004

